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05/14/22 
 

The Master’s Mission International 
Developers of International Disciple-making Movement Leaders 

115 Silver Street, Waterville, Maine 04901  
 
 
Dear TMMI Members, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Daisy and I are now settled/settling into our new home in a 
“Tiny House” (432 square feet) located in Waterville, Maine. It is nice to be back in the 
general and familiar area in which Daisy and I grew up and lived in for many years. We 
are praising God for His leading us to and providing us with these comfortable and 
affordable living arrangements which will allow me to have a part time vocation and us to 
continue full time Ministry, local and abroad.  
 
PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW PERMANENT ADDRESS: 
The Master’s Mission International  
115 Silver Street  
Waterville, Maine 04901  
 
As I reported in the 01/28/22 newsletter, “After much prayerful consideration, receiving the 
full support of my wife Daisy as well as my employer, I am at peace about and am planning 
two trips to Ethiopia in 2022 and into the future as the Lord wills and directs”.  
 
Last year the Lord granted us success in increasing the number of leaders trained per 
year from approximately 75 to 140.  This year’s challenge is to increase from 1 trip per 
year to 2 trips per year and from 140 leaders trained to 280 plus leaders trained per year. 
Year by year God increases the work of His hands that He accomplishes by “working in 
you, giving you the desire and the power to do what pleases him” (Phi. 2:13).  
 
I am scheduled to be in Ethiopia from Friday June 10th through Monday June 27th. We 
plan to meet with the same leaders we worked with in November and December of 2021 
in order to advance their training to the next level. We anticipate meeting with 120 plus 
leaders comprised at 5 different locations in the southern regions. Keep in mind that each 
leader will multiply the impact of these trainings by passing it on to their own group of 
leaders and churches. This is how we mimic Master Jesus’ strategy for multiplying leaders, 
churches and His disciple making movement that is still alive and well today. 
 
Your/our donations are used to sponsor indigenous church leaders/disciple maker’s travel, 
food and lodging costs. Thank you for your ongoing financial and prayer support. These 
indigenous church leaders could not participate without your generous donations. Just 65 
USD will provide transportation, meals and housing to enable a church leader to receive 
sound biblical training that will enhance their efforts in implementing powerful Christ-like 
disciple making movements in their respective regions in Ethiopia and beyond. When you 
financially and prayerfully support this ministry, you make an eternal investment in the 
Kingdom of God. 
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If you desire to give your financial support, there is a donate button on our web page, or 
checks may be sent and made payable to The Master’s Mission International, 115 Silver 
Street, Waterville, Maine 04901. Please don’t forget to visit and follow us at 
www.themastersmissioninternational.org and bookmark it a.s.a.p.  Be sure to sign up to 
continue receiving newsletters in the future!   
 
Please feel free to share our web address www.themastersmissioninternational.org and/or 
a copy of this newsletter with anyone you think may want to partner with us. 
 
I thank God and pray His constant blessing upon you all for your faithful and continued 
prayers, partnership, support and encouragement in ministry.  
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Rev. Paul L. Parker 
A.K.A. Pastor “Chico” 
Org: The Master’s Mission International 
Email: pastorchicop@gmail.com 
Web:  www.themastersmissioninternational.org  
Ph.: 1-207-592-5911 
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